Subject: next chance from tokyo

**Date:** Wed, 14 Jul 1999 12:43:20 +0900

From: Kawaguchi Yoichiro <yoichiro@race.u-tokyo.ac.jp>

To: avart@tinet.ch

CC: shichi@race.u-tokyo.ac.jp

Dear VideoArt Festival Coordinators

I have changed my flight reservation. If poissible, it's better to visit in different dates than in August. Maybe, in november to Bergamo ....? ? ?

Is it OK for you?

Anyway, you need not contact to Japan Foundation. I can make arrangement for my travel by myself.

Have a nice summer Festival !

Thanks,

I hope to see you then.

Best regards

Yoichiro Kawaguchi RACE, The Univ. of Tokyo 153-8904 4-6-1,komaba,meguro-ku,Tokyo,JAPAN +81-3-5453-5881 +81-3-3467-0648(FAX)